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12 December 2017  
 
 

! IMPORTANT ! 
 
 

CELEBRATING BIRTHDAYS IN SCHOOL 
 

 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
We are writing to inform you that we can no longer accept birthday cakes in 
school.  You will be aware that most cakes contain nuts or nut oil.  
 
We currently have a lot of children in school with nut allergies, some of which 
are severe and we cannot put these children at risk.  
 
It is lovely to celebrate children’s birthdays in school and such an important 
day will still be marked as usual but we are suggesting an alternative to cake 
– perhaps some nut-free sweets. 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs C Harkness 
Deputy Headteacher 

 
 
 


